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Comments: It is the right time to continue the excellent work done on the I-90 wildlife overpasses by doing habitat

restoration in the Gold Creek Valley.  It makes sense to have good oversite of the money already spent by

continuing the work in the surrounding area, particularly the Gold Creek watershed. 

 

I am in support of Gold Creek Valley #57415

 

Sheryl Schmeling


